
Public Notice of Public Hearing Regarding Bountiful City Water 

Conservation Plan 

 

State code requires that public water systems have and maintain a Water Conservation 

Plan (WCP) that is updated every five years and submitted to the State. The City’s last WCP 

was adopted in 2017 and is due for renewal by the end of 2022. The plan must contain 

information about the City water system, and the rate structure for metered water sales 

along with historical data in areas of water production and gallons per capita day. This plan 

must also include goals the City has to increase water conservation with both culinary and 

irrigation water in mind. A draft of the proposed WCP is available to review on Bountiful 

City’s website: www.bountifulutah.gov/Water-Department. 

 

A public hearing will be held at Bountiful City Hall during the regular session of the City 

Council meeting at 7:00 p.m. Tuesday September 13, 2022 prior to adoption of the 
updated WCP.  

 

Utah Code § 73-10-32  

 

Kraig Christensen 

Water Director 


